Omak Public Library Board Meeting  

Conducted remotely via Zoom

March 8, 2021

Members present: Lorraine Derig, Jo Stalder, Cynthia Tollefson, Betsy Rainsford, Mike Foth  from Omak City Council and Librarians Alyssa Collins and Yvette Farmer. 

Minutes from February 2021 were read and approved with one correction; the date on the minutes was incorrect.. It needs to be changed from Feb.14 to Feb.15.  

Bills presented and approved for payment:

· City of Omak- water, sewer, storm, garbage: $150.64
· PUD- power, lights, heat: $709.49

· U.S. Linen and Uniform- Mat cleaning: $27.24

Old Business:

~The board member contact information that Yvette is compiling is almost complete.

~ The city website now posts the time of the Omak Library Board meeting as 1:30 instead of  9:00. Connie took care of this for us. Thanks Connie!

~There is still no solution for the congested parking by the book drop but solutions are being explored. The NCW is working on how to fit all the library vehicles in the allotted spaces.

~Now that the library has hours open to the public, mat cleaning will continue as scheduled.

New Business:

~The board welcomed Mike Foth. He is the City Council liaison who will attend our board meetings.

~There is a slight change to the hours the library is open. New hours are Monday through Thursday from 10:00 am to 7:00 pm. Friday and Saturday 10:00-2:00and Sunday 1pm-5pm.

~The library received new phones that seem to be working better than the last ones, which kept dropping calls. The new phones connect to both land line and internet and were purchased by NCW. There is a new NCW technology director who has innovative ideas, one of which is a new printer that can be activated by phone which the Omak chapter hopes to obtain in the near future.

~Women's History Month is being honored by the library with two displays; one for adults and one for children. Our librarians have been posting weekly on Face Book informing the public of all the special displays and collections the library has to offer.

~ The librarians have been working hard at spring cleaning making space and getting rid of excess clutter. Alyssa has been putting old documents and magazines of historical nature in acid free folders and boxes.

~Jo completed her required training with the city on board membership.

Next meeting will be April 12, 2021 conducted via Zoom.

Respectfully submitted, Betsy Rainsford

